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MAP
In 2019 we agreed a 5th priority for our MAP Care of God’s Creation.  Teams were set in in StG and CC to spearhead this initiative.  It was agreed that we would adopt and follow the Eco Church Tool.  We also focused on Children and Young People and completely revised the MAP in this respect.
Safeguarding
Safeguarding is always a priority.  All cases were dealt with satisfactorily and the Safe guarding teams in our churches met regularly and conducted self-audits.
Treasurer
Although reserves fell at both CC and the Parish, the falls were planned and expected:  in the Parish the fall was in line with the policy stated in 2018 to reduce reserves held at the Parish; and at Christ Church, some 2018 reserves were being held towards the purchase of new chairs which were purchased in 2019.    Overall reserves remain strong.
Deanery Synod
[bookmark: _GoBack]I became Area Dean in 2019 and formed a Leadership Team which was installed by the Archdeacon in June.  The Deanery now has a Mission Action Plan and has agreed as one of its Mission Priorities to adopt a green priority in each of our Churches and to use the Eco Church Tool to drive this agenda. 
